
 

 

 

“Water is Life” Directed Studies Program (2026 Edition) 

Open to grades 10-12 
 

INFORMATION MEETINGS: 

 

-​ STUDENT:  WED SEPT 24TH @ LUNCH IN ROOM 233 

 

-​ PARENT (and student): WED OCT 1ST @ 7 PM in ROOM 233 
 

This Year’s Program: 

●​ Water is Life Schools 2026 International Conference:  June 7 - 13th, 2026 

○​ Hosted by Maurick College in the Netherlands 

 

What are the perks of the ‘Water is Life’ Program? 

●​ To develop practical scientific field, writing, and presentation skills 

●​ To engage in a local, relevant, real-world research project 

●​ Chance to earn 4 credits through ‘Directed Studies’ Course 

●​ To develop friendship and collaborative networks through conference participation with 

over 20 international schools hosted by Maurick College (The Netherlands) 

●​ To visit and experience the culture of The Netherlands, including a chance to visit 

Amsterdam (Canal Tour, Museums) and field excursions related to water, climate and 

sustainability 
 

Questions? Email djshrubsole@sd61.bc.ca (Mr. Shrubsole)   
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